
From: carole attwood [mailto:carolemike@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: 04 July 2013 15:44 
To: Planning Policy [mailto:planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk] 

Subject: PROPOSED PLANNING FOR GARAGES ADJ TO 49 LAVENDER AVE 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Re a conversation I had today with Alex Bird of your Forward Planning Dept  she suggested I 
send an email expressing my annoyance at seeing garages (of which one belongs to myself 
and husband) put forward for future planning without consultation to the owners.  I am sure 
you are aware there are nine garages and to see in print proposals for development on this 
plot without consultation to the owners was a shock to say the least. 
  
I have been told a Consultation will be held later this month and I would be grateful if you 
could keep me in the loop on your proposals for "my" garage. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Mrs C Attwood 
1 Wistaria Close, Pilgrims Hatch 
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